親愛的家長:

教育局宣布農曆新年假期後將分組恢復面授課堂,相關細節安排請閱附件。 與此同時本校提供校車服務予幼兒園學生,需要乘搭校車的學生家長可瀏覽 本校網頁

http://kcs.edu.hk/schoolbus2020-21_2nd.html,

並請於 2 月 9 日至 18 日(星期二至四)上午 9:00 至下午 3:00 到本校事務處辦理乘搭校車手續。如有疑問,歡迎直接與本校事務處聯絡,電話: 2570 4108。 謝謝!

蘇浙幼兒園

2021年2月8日

8th February 2021

Dear Parents,

The Education Bureau announced resumption of face-to-face classes in groups after the Lunar New Year holiday. For detailed arrangements, please refer to the attachment. In addition, our school will begin to provide school bus services to Nursery students.

For more information, please contact the general office directly.

Tel: 2570 4108

http://kcs.edu.hk/schoolbus2020-21_2nd.html

Parents may apply for school bus services from Tuesday to Thursday, 9th to 18th February (9:00 am to 3:00 pm). Thank you!

Kiangsu & Chekiang Nursery